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Each high school must establish rules for students driving to and from 
school. Schools will be given latitude to resolve problems peculiar to their 
local school and community. 
 
Each school should include the following: 
 
1.  Parents and students are to be informed of all rules regarding student 
drivers by such means as Parent Advisory Councils, student handbooks, 
newsletters, et cetera. 
 
2.  Except in unusual circumstances, students are to be discouraged 
from driving vehicles to and from school. 
 
3.  Students should not, except in unusual circumstances, be permitted 
to drive or ride in private vehicles to and from the vocational schools. 
 
4.  When circumstances dictate use of a vehicle to and from school, or 
vocational school, a parental permission form must be completed kept on 
file in the principal’s office. 
 
5. Schools are encouraged to obtain input from parents, the faculty and 
students in establishing local rules for student drivers. 


